
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Donaldson’s Newsletter 

   October 5th – 9th, 2015 

Content topics for the week… 

Bible- Moses 

 Test Date: Wed., October 7th  

 Memory Verse: Isaiah 40:8 

 Recite by Friday, October 30th     

 

Math- Lessons 33-35 (see lesson plans)  

 Test Date: Tuesday, October 13th  

 

Science- Chapter 3 and 4: Habitats 

 Test Date: Wed., October 7th  

 

Social Studies- Unit 2: The World 

 Around Us     Test Date: TBA   

 

Reading- Click, Clack, Moo 

 Test Date: Friday, October 9th   

 

Grammar- Proper Nouns/Capitalization  

 Test Date: Friday, October 9th   

   

Spelling- Long /o/, oa, ow  

 Test Date: Friday, October 9th   

 
 
 

Other reminders… 

 Be sure to check out the new pictures that 

have been loaded to the Weebly! 

 ACA’s Fall Break/School Holidays will be 

Monday and Tuesday, Oct. 13th/14th.  

There will be no school on these two days!   

 Elementary Pirate Math Night will be 

Thursday, October 15th at 6:00.   

 We will be completing a fun fall activity 

using pumpkins and math. More 

information will be sent home in Tuesday 

folders. Pumpkins will be due by Friday, 

October 23rd.   

 Save the Date: Fall Festival will be Tuesday, 

November 10th. More details coming soon! 

Spelling Words 
1. boat         Challenge Words: 

2. snow          11. yellow 

3. coat      12. snowflake 

4. grow          13. sailboat 

5. float          14. carload 

6. own   15. window 

7. low 

8. load 

9. soak 

10. bowl  

 

 

 
  
 
 

Report Cards  

Grades for the 1st nine week grading 

period end on Friday, October 9th.  

Report cards will be sent by email 

ONLY on Monday, October 19th.  

 “The grass withers and the 
flowers fall, but the word of 
our God endures forever.” 

 Isaiah 40:8  

Lanark Field Trip 
Our field trip to Lanark is on Friday, 

October 16th.  We are looking 

forward to a fun day! A reminder 

with details will be sent soon!  

Math Facts 

Please practice math facts with your child 

each night. It is very important that they have 

these facts memorized!!! 

 
Happy Fall Y’all! 


